
The below information will be shared with students this week (w/c 5/2/24) 

Please encourage your students to apply 

 

SWGPT Prizes 

Prizes for Students Attending Primary Care Conference 

This year Bristol is hosting the Annual Scientific Meeting of the Society of for Academic Primary Care 

from 3rd to 5th July. This is the largest academic conference for Primary Care in the UK. This year’s 

theme is Sustainable Primary Care: healthy systems, healthy people. 

The South West General Practice Trust is offering 2 prizes for Bristol medical students to attend this 

conference, to pay their conference fees and living expenses, up to £1000 each.  

If you would like to apply for one of these prizes please complete this form. The form asks you to 

explain in no more than 200 words how attendance at this conference would benefit your personal 

and professional development.  

The closing date is 17:00 on Friday 15 March. The winners will be decided by a panel of judges from 

Bristol Medical School and will be announced on 28 March 2024. Winners will be expected to write a 

short blog based on their attendance of the conference. 

 

 

 

 

 

https://sapc.ac.uk/conference/2024#schedule
https://forms.office.com/e/TQfx15cga4

